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RFP-25001 Question and Answer Document 2: 
 
Q: The RFP references “proponents experience” and “consultants experience”. Can you please provide 
clarification on the difference between them. 
 
A:  This RFP allows for the proponent to use of subcontractors. Should the proponent wish to subcontract 
out any part of the work for this RFP they should fill out the consultant’s experience along with the 
proponent’s experience.  
 
 
 
Q: The RFP references an “architectural consultant” in D.3 iv. Can you please provide an explanation of this 
requirement? Is this possibly an error? 
 
A: This should say “environmental consultant if needed” and not “architectural consultant”. Subcontractors 
are not required but may be used by the proponent. 
 
 
 
Q: Considering the latest GHD’s report on the estimated lifespan of the landfill site and the long-term 
monitoring programs required post-closure, does the FVRD foresee the necessity of implementing an 
environmental data management system to support the collection of this data? 
 
A: The FVRD does not currently foresee the necessity of implementing an environmental data 
management system to support the collection of this data. 
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